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I am a patient of Dr Julien Freitag at the Melbourne Stem Cell Centre. 
 
I have suffered from arthritis in both knees for some years and have undergone numerous 
treatments before trying stem cell treatment as a last alternative to major knee surgery. 
 
I have had the right knee injected about three months ago and have received considerable 
pain relief and improved mobility. On the basis of this improvement I have had injection in my 
left knee a few days ago. 
 
I am confident that I will continue to improve. 
 
I am deeply concerned that I can continue to receive this treatment and I trust that the trials 
can continue as approved by the Human Research Ethics committees of Monash and La Trobe 
Universities. 

 


